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 Due to the recent outbreak of coronavirus in China, and the situation that many Chinese families are coming back from China after Chinese New Year holiday break, the Board of Directors and administrative committee of Huaxia Chinese School at Bergen (HXBG) would like to take the precautionary measure and make following decisions that have been approved by the Board of Directors of HXBG on 1/29/2020,

1. On February 2nd, HXBG will be closed.

2. Online class using Zoom has been tested. Teachers will continue to practice and prepare online teaching content.

3. Online classes will be given on February 9th. 

4. Cultural classes that cannot be taught on the Internet will be cancelled for two weeks. Parents will receive a confirmation email from the teacher.

5. School activities after February 9th will be considered based on the safety of HXBG family. HXBG family will be updated accordingly.
